
Application for Workshop in Teaching Introductory Combinatorics by Guided Discovery
Dartmouth College, Hanover, NH.  August 11-15, 2003

Name________________________________________________________________________

Email_______________________________________  Phone (          )____________________

Mailing Address_______________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip_________________________________________________________________

Institution____________________________________________________________________

The first priority for accepting applicants for the workshop before Feb. 15 is to accept applicants
whose chair has assured them that they are likely to have a chance to teach combinatorics by
guided discovery sometime in the next several years.

Has your chair given you such an assurance?  ___________ (Yes/No)

The second priority for accepting applicants for the workshop before Feb. 15 is to offer the
opportunity to those who rarely have professional development opportunities.  Please in a couple
sentences below explain your institution’s policy for assisting you in attending professional
meetings, workshops in your specialty, workshops in teaching, etc.



Feel free to submit an application before (or after) Feb. 15 if you don’t feel you fit into either
category.  We will hold it until Feb. 15, when we will make decisions on a first come-first served
basis.  Please write a couple sentences about your background (for example whether or not you
are a combinatorialist) and interests.  This is so that we can get groups of people with reasonably
similar backgrounds.  Our basis for accepting people after Feb. 15 will be efforts to get groups of
people who can work together and to get a cross section of American mathematics educators.

The NSF is paying for five nights of room (single occupancy bedrooms; shared bathrooms) in an
air-conditioned dorm at Dartmouth College and three meals a day for five days.  (Two meals will
be supplied in Dartmouth facilities and you will be reimbursed up to a limit for one additional
meal a day, no alcoholic beverages included.)   For dormitory purposes please put a check mark
by your gender.   ______M _____F

It is NSF policy that participant’s institutions should cover the cost of participant travel.  In fact,
we won’t turn down someone whose institution will not pay for travel!  We are willing to send a
polite letter to someone in your institution describing the NSF policy and asking for the
institution to support your travel.  If you would like us to send such a letter, please give the
name, including title (Professor, Dean, etc.), and address of the person to send it to below.

Title/Name____________________________________________________________________

Address_______________________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip__________________________________________________________________

Please print out this document to fill it in and mail it to Kenneth P. Bogart, Dartmouth College,
Department of Mathematics, 6188 Bradley Hall, Hanover, NH  03755-3551.  Alternatively, you
can send e-mail with answers to these questions to Kenneth.P.Bogart@dartmouth.edu.  For any
questions about the workshop, feel free to send e-mail to the same address.


